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N Welcome to the Team!

Wishing you all a very
safe and happy 2021 from
all at Enablement Care,
Community Enablement
Team, Challenge
Consultancy and Training
and Enablement Ark.

We have recently
been joined by
Kate, Community
Support Worker
with Community
Enablement
Team and Gail,
Care Assistant at
Enablement Care.

Wishing you a warm welcome, it’s great
to have you on board!

Thank You!

A heartfelt thank you to Sheila and her
team at Deakins Family Butchers for
supplying us with their high quality
products throughout 2020.

You can find them on Facebook
@deakinsfamilybutchers

Deakin's Family Butchers

@deakinsfamilybutchers - Butcher's shop




Christmas at Enablement Care

The Enablement Care
Christmas Party was a
great success with lots of
singing, games and fun!

The residents enjoyed
Secret Santa, a virtual
concert with Andy Quinn
and a dance session with
Emma Quinn!

Carley our activities
organiser planned lots

of fabulous games to
involve all, this included
Christmas bingo, a quiz,
and the Enablement Choir
COVID-19 version of the 12
days of Christmas, which
was well rehearsed by the
residents.

Well done to all for making
this a special, memorable
time!
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Christmas Gifts to Service Users

We wereveryhappytogive
Christmas gifts to service
users and residents, all of
whom requested that we
pass on their thanks. Many
thanks to management for
the purchases and also to
staff for distributing them.

Thank you also to management for staff Christmas Gifts.

COVID-19 Vaccine Rollout

The NHS is currently offering the COVID-19
vaccine to those at most risk. All CCT
Community Enablment Team Ltd staff
have recently been offered the vaccine.
Many of them received their first dose
in early January, making a very positive
start to 2021!

You can find out more about this by

searching nhs COVID-19 vaccination or
by visiting:
www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/
coronavirus-vaccine/

Wait to be contacted

The NHS will let you know when it's your turn to have the
vaccine. It's important not to contact the NHS for a vaccination
before then.




National Lockdown

England is currently

in national lockdown,

which means you
should stay at home
unless is it necessary

for you to leave.
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You can find out more
about the national
lockdown rules by visiting
www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Have Something to Share?

We love to hear about the
accomplishments and activities of our
residents, service users and staff.

If you have something great that you'd
like to share please get in touch by
emailing info@challengect.co.uk for
consideration™.

*It may not be possible to incude everything
that we receive, but we will try our best.

Useful Websites

The National Health Service
www.nhs.uk

Government Services and Information
www.gov.uk

Nottinghamshire County Council
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk

Derbyshire County Council
www.derbyshire.gov.uk

The Samaritans
www.samaritans.org

Mind (Mental Health Charity)
www.mind.org.uk




Telephone 01623 397750
Email enquiries@challengect.co.uk

CCT Community Enablement Team Ltd
Enablement Care
Brook Street ¢ Sutton in Ashfield
Nottinghamshire ¢ NG17 1ES

challengect.co.uk

book.com/cctcommunityenable
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